
 
From: Beverly Nelson   
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 8:09 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
A decision to avoid the April/May time frame for the PUC CO2 Summit hearings (HP22-001) is both wise 
and fair. It avoids an unnecessary added burden on farmers and ranchers during the busy spring 
planting/calving season. The fact that the ethanol executives would complain speaks volumes about 
their attitude toward producers. 
 
Respectfully, 
Beverly Nelson 

  
Valley Springs, SD 57068 

 
 

 




